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Dear Director and Coordinator,



After the conversation with the coordinators of each school, partners in the Erasmus + KA2 project “Ad-dicted to Education!” with agreement number 2019-1-ES01-KA229-065445_1, given the situation around the coronavirus (COVID-19 outbreak), we have unanimously decided to suspend the mobility we had planned for  May 24th-28th, 2020 to Pyrgos,  Greece. 
We look forward to the evolution of the situation.


Without further, receive the best regards.

In Alcazar de San Juan,24th of April, 2020



Signed: Luis Zarco Seco 
Coordinator
CEIP El Santo

Consejería de Educación, Cultura y Deportes
C/ Juan Bautista de la Concepción, 12B 
                                                   Tlf: 926540709 / 926545450 
13600 Alcázar de San Juan (Ciudad Real)                                                   e-mail: 13000104.cp@edu.jccm.es
                                           www.ceipelsanto.com

